January 18,2000 Mrs J. Rodriguez City Clerk. Room 236 City Hall Pasadena California

RECEIVED

JAN 21 P2:19

Re: Withdraw the appeal about the demolition of the house located at 175 N. Bonnie NA Avenue house per activity #99DHP153

CC: Margot Morales Fuller, Field Rep Dist 2. Darrell Cozen, Planner Design & Historic Preservation

Dear Mrs Rodriguez,

The reason for this letter is to withdraw the appeal about the demolition of the house located at 175 N. Bonnie Avenue. Please contact me at your convenience regarding this issue, my telephones numbers are: (W) 626-812-2082, (H) 626-796-6201.

Respectfully submitted

Resident and home owner on Bonnie avenue